
On September 10, 2015, New York State Bar Association 
President David P. Miranda and President-Elect Claire 
Gutekunst led a team of NYSBA members to meet with 
key members and staff of the New York Congressional 
Delegation. The team was in Washington to advocate 
for adequate funding for the federal courts and warn  
of the negative impact sequestration could have on  
the courts. 

Members of Congress (Clockwise from top left:  
Rep. Daniel Donovan, Rep. Elise Stefanik,  
Rep. Richard Hanna, Rep. Hakeem Jeffries,  
Rep. Jose Serrano) 
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